
Charlemont Zoning Board of Appeals 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

 

The Charlemont ZBA will hold a public hearing for Geeg Wiles on 

September 25th, 2025, at 7PM, at Town Hall (157 Main St) to consider a 

variance to build a house 14’ too close to the road on Mountain View 

Drive. The application can be viewed at Town Hall, on  the website: 

www.charlemont-ma.us/p/56/Zoning-Board-of-Appeals, or by calling 

413 339-4335. 
 

Posted by SAA at 5:20 pm on  9/9/2025 
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